
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

   

     6th June 2016 

Dear Parents, 

 

Welcome back to the second half of the Summer term, which is already 

looking very busy! We are continuing with our topic of Pirates and 

Mermaids as we continue to prepare for the show on July 7th. 

 

We will be welcoming our new starters into class 1 for three afternoons 

of ‘Rising 5’s’ this half term, on the 21st June, 28th June and 6th July. On 

these dates the current Reception and Year 1 children will spend the 

afternoon in the class they will be in next year, as part of their 

transition. 

 

Please find attached a topic plan for Pirates and Mermaids and if you 

have any questions, however small, please don’t hesitate to ask! 

 

Kind Regards 

 

 

 

 

Karen Blythe 

Humshaugh Church of England Aided First School, 

Humshaugh, Hexham, Northumberland. NE46 4AA 

Telephone:  01434 681408 

Fax:  01434 681408 

E-mail: admin@humshaugh.northumberland.sch.uk 

Web: www. humshaugh.northumberland.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Cath Newson 
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